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TO:   Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Michael F. Brown, County Administrator 
         
 
STAFF  Jim Laponis, Deputy County Administrator 
CONTACT:  Michael Allen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board 
 
SUBJECT:  Recruitment for Local Agency Formation Commission Public Member 
 
 
Recommendation(s):   
 
That the Board of Supervisors: 
 
a) Receive update on recruitment process for public member position on the Local Agency Formation 
Commission. 
 
Alignment with Board Strategic Plan: 
 
The recommendation is aligned with action(s) required by law or by routine business necessity and; are 
aligned with Goal No. 1., An Efficient Government Able to Respond Effectively to the Needs of the 
Community.  
 
Executive Summary and Discussion:   
 
The Santa Barbara County Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) has requested that individuals 
interested in serving on LAFCO as a public member representative submit applications to the LAFCO 
Executive Officer by February 4, 2005.  This vacant position was created due to the resignation of public 
member Tom Umenhofer.  The individual appointed to this position will fill a term set to expire on March 1, 
2009.   
 
Applications received by the LAFCO Executive Officer will be reviewed by an ad hoc committee of LAFCO 
members who will review all applications and make recommendations regarding the appointment to the 
entire Commission.   
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The LAFCO Executive Officer has released a public announcement advising members of the public of the 
opening and providing the appropriate details regarding the application process.  Additionally, interested 
individuals are encouraged to visit the LAFCO web site at www.sblafco.org for an application as well as 
further information regarding LAFCO and the public member position.  Attached to this Board Letter is a 
copy of the application and the public announcement regarding this position.  
 
If members of the Board of Supervisors know of individuals who may be interested in this position, the 
LAFCO Executive Officer has requested that the Board members provide a copy of the attached application 
to such individuals or direct them to the LAFCO web site or the Clerk of the Board Office for an application 
and information regarding this position.       
 
Mandates and Service Levels:   
 
NA 
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:   
 
NA 
 
Special Instructions:   
 
None 
 
 
 


